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 CAMP OCONTO
Another great year at Camp Oconto! Lots of laughter, excitement 

and as always fun games. 
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 Alumni  
  Two of our alumni at their new schools...Sierra at UBC and Charlotte at McMaster!  

Wishing the entire class of 2023 a wonderful first year, and we hope you can attend our
Annual Leahurst Alumni Brunch on October 7!
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 Loran 

The Loran Scholars Foundation is offering up to 36 Loran Awards

to graduating high school students entering university in the fall

of 2024. 

The only award of its kind in Canada, the Loran Award

(www.loranscholar.ca) is valued at more than $100,000 over four

years of university undergraduate studies, including an annual

stipend, matching tuition waivers, mentorship, funding for

summer work experiences, and participation in an extensive

network of past and present Loran Scholars. Selected on the basis

of strength of character, commitment to service, and the potential

for leadership, Loran Scholars are young people who are humble,

inquisitive, and thoughtful; who shun the status quo and pursue

unique paths; who collaborate and bring others along; and who

will act in the face of injustices to build a better future for all.

Please see Ms. Turcke if you want to apply for this 

prestigious scholarship.

Applications for the 2024 Loran Award are open 
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There is a Leahurst Club for everyone! Check them out! 
 CLU

BS 









D&D CLUB
sign up in the old school
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WHAT OUR STUDENTS ARE DOING...

Ani volunteered at the Labour Day picnic, hosted by our MP and MPP. 

Marie was the first ever youth vendor at the
Teddy Bear Picnic in August, where she launched

her new business ‘EMTY Ink Designs’, raising
funds for The Humane Society. 

Check out Marie’s Shopify account, showcasing
all of her own designs on t-shirts and stickers! 

https://emtyink.myshopify.com/
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As some of you may know, Ms. Murphy is the school's AP Coordinator. This
means she can help you register, organize, and research for AP Exams.

Typically these exams are taken by our Grade 10-12 students, depending on
which exam they are taking. 

Please follow the link below for more about AP:
https://apstudents.collegeboard.org/ap-exams-overview

Please follow the link below for the AP exams/dates offered this year: 
https://apstudents.collegeboard.org/course-index-page

If you are interested in an exam or would like to discuss, please connect
with Ms. Murphy. 

rmurphy@leahurstcollege.ca. 

If you want to take the SAT exams, please reach out as well. 

If you are a returning AP student, let her know which exam you want added
to your registered account. 

 AP Exams 

https://apstudents.collegeboard.org/ap-exams-overview
https://apstudents.collegeboard.org/course-index-page
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Start2Finish is a not-for-profit organization running after-school programs
with an emphasis on social emotional learning skills, fitness and literacy. 

It runs in more than 75 under-resourced communities across Canada.

Start2Finish is hoping that some Leahurst students may be interested in 
supporting one of their programs this school year.

They have several opportunities:
 

Virtual Opportunities: Brainworx! 10-week commitment (90
minutes/week) and other virtual programs...

AND 
In-Person Opportunities: Running & Reading Club! October to end of May

commitment, 2.5 hours per week (3 school locations in Kingston)
 

They will provide training and support when you become a volunteer.
Here is where/how to apply to become a volunteer at Start2Finish.

Luce Paradis
Community Partnerships Liaison

Start2Finish
https://www.start2finishonline.org/volunteer
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 Volunteers Needed 



 S E P E M B E R  I S S U E  |  2 0 2 3

Last Page(s) 
Our Lost and Found bin is located in the West
Wing Room AB near the piano. Please check

here first if you have lost anything. If you find
something, please place it in the bin. 
There are lots of items left over from 

Camp Oconto!

Have you put your name in your blazer?  It is
always a good idea to do this just in case you
misplace it. We also suggest you leave your

blazer in your locker. :)
NOTE: Please check the blazer you have to

be sure it’s yours! 

Are you interested or know someone who
may be interested in providing homestay

for our Leahurst students?
 Please connect with Ms. Andrews for

details. 
vandrews@leahurstcollege.ca

Our 2022/2023 School Yearbook will
be arriving soon! 

We will keep you posted! 



 S E P E M B E R  I S S U E  |  2 0 2 3

Last Page(s) 

Mr Walser and his wife
welcomed little baby

Hannah Catherine into the
world. 

Congratulations!
 We love the little

“Weehurst” onesie she is
wearing!  

A lovely note from the dean of Faculty of
Health Sciences, Dr. Jane Philpott


